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We are a propane equipment manufacturer and we work quite closely with the Oregon State Fire

Marshal's office. This agency does an admirable job under the Community Right to Know program.
Propane is not the problem. We are Federally registered as a clean fuel and accidental release causes
not soil pollution. Even the State of California recognizes that propane constitutes no ground water
hazard as has stated as much in print. This proposed legislation places and undue burden on a clean

fuel business.

Winton A. Hudelson I
Troutdale, Oregon


mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

